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Angel Bolques

From: Judy Torres
Sent: Tuesday, June 3, 2025 1:01 PM
To: awilliams@usvipfa.com
Cc: Kdiaz@usvipfa.com; Angel Bolques; Ana M. Castillo
Subject: Subject: Invitation to CYASP Hearing – June 11, 2025
Attachments: Invitation to CYASP Hearing – Director Adrienne L. Williams - Octalien.pdf

Dear Director Williams-Octalien, 

Good afternoon, 

On behalf of Senator Angel L. Bolques Jr., Chair of the Committee on Culture, Youth, Aging, Sports, 
and Parks (CYASP), I would like to extend our sincere thanks for your continued leadership and 
service to the people of the Virgin Islands. 

Attached, please find the formal invitation to participate in the upcoming CYASP hearing, scheduled 
for Wednesday, June 11, 2025, at 9:30 AM, to be held at the Fritz E. Lawaetz Legislative 
Chamber on the island of St. Croix. 

Your presence and insight, particularly regarding the Paul E. Joseph Stadium Project, are vital to the 
Committee’s efforts to ensure transparency and accountability in the advancement of public 
infrastructure. We respectfully request that written testimony be submitted by Thursday, June 5, 
2025, to allow for adequate review and preparation. 

Should you have any questions or need additional information, please don’t hesitate to contact our 
office. 

Thank you again for your participation, and we look forward to your contributions at the hearing. 

 
 
 
 
Judy Torres  
Communications and Public Relations Manager 
36th Legislature of the Virgin Islands 
St. John Office Phone: 340-776-6285 
St. Thomas Office Phone: 340-693-3571 
St. Croix Office Phone: 340-712-2278 

 
 


